
Here are some quotes from the talented
NDDP mothers-

“I felt happy beyond words to be a part
of the exhibition. The encouragement and 
appreciation my work received made me realize 
my capabilities and strengthened my belief in 
my potential.”
- Soni Devi

“I consider myself fortunate to get such an 
opportunity. When I learned that so many 
people had appreciated my handicrafts, it 
greatly boosted my self-confidence. My children 
are also thrilled. They sing my praises all over 
the neighborhood and among their friends.
I am grateful to Newgen CSR for everything.”
- Ragini Devi

“I had always longed to engage myself in
constructive work but could not understand 
what to do. NDDP sessions for mothers gave
me the courage, confidence, and desire to 
achieve something. Previously, the handicrafts
I created were only used to decorate my house, 
or sometimes I gave them away as gifts. I never 
anticipated that people would like to buy them. 
It was an unbelievable experience.” 
- Swati

“NDDP enabled me to step out, explore, and 
learn new things. I now feel significantly more 
confident and fortunate. My family is delighted 
and proud of me. With NDDP’s continued
support and guidance, I want to create and
sell more handicrafts” 
- Nayanbindu Devi

“NDDP and Priyadarshini ma’am have inspired me to overcome my apprehension and 
do something in life. I am a trained beautician, and previously, I only created crochet 
handicrafts on demand. However, NDDP made me realize I can use my handicraft skills 
to earn a livelihood. I attend all the skill development sessions regularly. These sessions 
have given me a ray of hope and motivated me to create and sell my handicrafts. I am 
thankful to the Newgen CSR team for everything.”

- Babita

“I look forward to the NDDP digital education 
sessions to learn more about operating digital 
devices. NDDP’s skill development sessions
have instilled a newfound confidence in me, 
empowering me to create crochet handicrafts 
and display them for sale. The online and offline 
sessions have supported me in numerous ways 
and unveiled my hidden talents, which were 
unknown even to my husband. My family was 
pleased, and my husband appreciated my 
talent for the first time.”
- Meena Devi

To join as a CSR/NDDP volunteer kindly reach us at
csr_nddp@newgensoft.com or csrvolunteers@newgen.co.in
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